
Notes about Data for Statutory County Courts  

for FY 2011 

 
 

In 2011, 87 of the state’s 254 counties had at least one county court at law in operation. 

Assuming one report for each county for each month, 1,044 reports were possible. OCA 

received 1,040 reports, for a reporting rate of 99.6 percent. However, some reports were 

missing certain sections, or one of the two offices in a county (county clerk or district 

clerk) may not have reported as required. 

 

Due to case management system problems: 

 

 No reports were submitted from the Anderson County Clerk’s Office, Burnet 

District Clerk’s Office, Kendall District Clerk’s Office, and the Medina County 

Clerk’s Office.  

 

 All juvenile reports were missing from Denton County.   

 

 All criminal reports were missing from Fort Bend and Lamar counties.   

 

 All civil, probate, and mental health reports were missing from Tarrant County.   

 

Juvenile, probate and mental health reports were missing for Hays County.  

 

A report for August 2011 was missing from the Medina District Clerk’s Office and from 

the Parker County Clerk’s Office. 
 

For the latest data, run a report from OCA’s live database at: http://card.txcourts.gov/.  

 

 

http://card.txcourts.gov/

